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Prime Minister Narendra Modi has launched  the 'Digital India Week' from 1st July to 8th 

July in the national capital  with a view to empower the people of the country through the Digital 

India Programme. Digital India aims to transform the country into a digitally empowered 

knowledge economy. Apart from the event here, 600 districts across the country will organise 

various programmes to sensitise people about the ongoing activities under the Digital India 

platform. Our institute also celebrated the DIGITAL INDIA WEEK on 7
th

 July, 2015. 

 

The OSTC club of CSE department had organised a function in which the Director& Dean were 

present. The program started with introduction to “Digital India Week”.  Ms. Madonna Lamin, 

Asst professor, Department of Computer Science & Engineering has given a brief about the 

Digital Week and its importance. The videos of the Spoken tutorial project of IIT Bombay were 

presented to students. 

In the upcoming semester we are training around 200 students in the following courses with the 

help of Spoken Tutorial project: 

1. Python 

2. PHP & MySQL 

3. C & C++. 

As a part of the celebrations, we also organized a essay writing competition on the topic “Digital 

Empowerment of Citizens”. A large number of students participated in the competition and 

Viraj Agrawal of 5th semester stood in first position.  

 

Respected Director Dr. Baba Pai and Dean Academics Dr. S.K.Vij , addressed the students and 

also encouraged the students to actively participate in such activities.  In his address, the 

professor explained about the importance of certification and the open source technologies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 
 
 

 

 
 

Message by Dean Academics 

 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

HOD CSE interacting with students 



 
Some of the final year students have also shared their ideas on how to empower India with the 

help of Digitization. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Students expressing their views on Digital India Week 



 

 
 
 

                                          
 
 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 
The program concluded with the Vote of Thanks by Mr.Pradeep Laxkar, HOD CSE. 
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